
 

MPI－University of Coimbra Science and 
Technology Seminar  
 

 

Will mathematics become more 
important for society in the future? 

Date: 15th January 2016 
Time: 3:00pm to 4:00pm 
Venue: Lecture Theatre 2 
 

Speaker:  

Prof. Jaime Carvalho e Silva, 
University of Coimbra 
Organized by the Computing Programme, 
School of Public Administration 
 

All are welcome! 
張貼至 2016 年 1 月 18 日 


